
Circular ref: 024/2022 

Dear members, 

OFA CAFETERIA closed on 
Saturday, 8 October 2022 

Please be informed that the OFA cafeteria (Hainan 
Houze) will be CLOSED on Saturday, 8 October 
2022 and will resume operations on Monday, 10 
October 2022. 

Thank you. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

4 October 2022 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


